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Tender Notice

Save the Children believes every child deserves a future. In the South Sudan and around the world, we give children a healthy start in life, the opportunity to learn and protection from harm. We do whatever it takes for children – every day and in times of crisis – transforming their lives and the future we share.

Save the Children International in Juba is inviting submissions of tenders for a contract to provide the following services: 

Provision of Negotiated Cash Insurance Services in Save the Children Offices in South Sudan.
Detailed technical specifications are included within the ITT document. 
If you are interested in submitting a bid, please download the ITT document using the link posted on the SCI/IAPG Website and South Sudan NGO Forum.
[bookmark: _Hlk158645335][bookmark: _Hlk158648476]And for any clarifications you can direct your email to: Juba.Procurement@savethechildren.org

Planned Procurement Schedule (subject to change) is as follows: 
	Activity
	Date

	Publish bid notice
	 31st October, 2024

	Bid closing date
	21st November,2024

	Bid evaluation process
	December 2024 

	Contract award and signing of contract/s.
	December 2024












Bids Submission: 
All completed bids MUST be submitted through the below email address 
southsudantenders@savethechildren.org, not later than 05:00PM Central Africa Time on Thursday the 21st  of November 2024. 

Physical bid submission shall not be accepted and will be rejected

Procurement Committee
Reference number ITT/SSDJB//2024/CI/017.
Save the Children International
Hai Malakal, Juba South Sudan
Tender Notice SC-PR-12a
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